
 

25 March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Weekly Information – w/b 25.3.24 

 
Easter Egg Hunt  

 

All children will be taking 

part in an Easter egg hunt 

on Wednesday. 

 

Thank you to the PTA for 

organising this for us! 

 

   PCTC meetings 

 

 

Our second PCTC  

is due to take place on  

 

Tuesday 26 March 

 Early Finish 

 

A reminder that nursery finish  

at 12.40pm on  

Thursday 28 March 

 

This week we are: 

• Singing and dancing to all our favourite nursery rhymes we have learned this term. 

• Creating an Easter card by printing with paint. 

• Having fun at our Easter egg hunt. 

• Taking part in lots of running, jumping and climbing activities. 

• Continuing to practise cutting with scissors. 

 

 

Our skill of the week 

This week we are practising our running, jumping and climbing skills. We will set up games to 

encourage the children to demonstrate these skills and to develop stamina. 

 

Reading focus 

During our 1:1 reading sessions with the children, we are continuing to encourage our older children 

to talk about and engage with rhyming in stories.  Our younger children will be encouraged to point 

at pictures in response to simple questions. 

 

 

This weeks concept words: 

2 year olds 

This week’s concept word is:  slow 

 

Help your child at home: Run races with your 

child. Talk about who was slow and who was not 

slow. Occasionally wave your ‘magic wand’ 

and get everyone to move in a slow manner. 

 

3 and 4 year olds 

This week’s concept word is: quick 

 

Help your child at home:  

On the way home, walk quickly and not quick. 

 

We hope you all have a fantastic Easter break and look forward to hearing what the children have 

been up to on our first day back! 

 

Mrs Frost and Mrs Hughes, 

Nursery Class Teachers 

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

 



 

 

For your calendar: 
 

Monday 25.3.24 – Thursday 28.3.24 

 

Book Fair 

 

Monday and Tuesday after school at the  

East Gate 

 

Wednesday and Thursday after school at the 

West Gate 

 

 Thursday 28.3.24 

School Closes Early for Easter 

 

 

 

 

Coming up soon: 

 
 

March   

Monday 25.3.24 All day Y4 – World War II Evacuee Day 

Monday 25.3.24 and 

Tuesday 26.3.24 

After school Book Fair at the East Gate 

Tuesday 26.3.24 - Y3 Viking Day 

Tuesday 26.3.23 3.30pm – 6.30m Parent/Carer and Teacher Consultations 

(PCTCs) 

Wednesday 27.3.24 Morning  YN to Y6 PTA Easter Challenge 

Wednesday 27.3.24 

and Thursday 28.3.24 

After school  Book Fair at the West Gate 

Thursday 28.3.24 

 

School closes early for the Easter holiday 

 

Please note the end of term times, which apply 

when term ends for the Christmas, Easter and 

summer holidays only 

 

April   

Monday 15.4.24 8.35am YN to Y6 – Nursery and school opens for the 

summer term 

Tuesday 16.4.24 - PTA Late Eid Bubble Bursting Celebration for 

children 

Thursday 18.4.24 9.15am – 10.15am Open Morning for prospective families.  Please 

book here to visit our school and nursery 

Friday 19.4.24 to 

Saturday 20.4.24 

7.00pm – 8.00am Y2 Sleepover at school 

 

https://forms.gle/fmNJGHU2ZU3F2NdS8


Reminders for you: 
 

YN – Y6 Parent/Carer and 

Teacher Consultations 

(PCTCs)  

 

Please can we kindly remind 

you that if you are attending 

a PCTC at school, children 

cannot accompany you to 

the meeting. 

 

 Young Artists’ Summer Show 

 

 
 

See below for more 

information 

 

 Parent/Carer Survey 

 

We value your feedback 

about our school. We would 

grateful if you could complete 

our Parent/Carer Survey here. 

 

Eid al-Fitr 

Eid Mubarak to everyone who 

will be celebrating Eid al-Fitr. 

We hope you have a 

wonderful time! 

 

 

The Young Artists’ Summer Show is a free, open submission exhibition for students aged 4 – 19 

studying in the UK. Artworks are judged by a panel of artists and arts professionals, with selected 

artworks displayed online and on-site at the Royal Academy of Arts. Our school is registered, ready 

for any parents or carers who wish to enter their child's work. The deadline to submit artwork is 27 

March 2024 at 5pm. For submission, you’ll need one image of the artwork plus details including a title, 

medium (for example crayon or paint) and a short description. For more details, FAQs and to submit 

your artwork click here: https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/  

 

We have been delighted to see our pupils' work chosen for previous Art Shows and hope to see 

some more represented this summer. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MTB95CM
https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/

